
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of Lake Region Water & Sewer ) File No.    SR-2010-0110  
Company’s Application to Implement a General ) Tariff No. YS-2010-0250 
Rate Increase in Water & Sewer Service  ) 
 
In the Matter of Lake Region Water & Sewer ) File No.    WR-2010-0111  
Company’s Application to Implement a General ) Tariff No. YW-2010-0251 
Rate Increase in Water & Sewer Service  ) 
 
 

LAKE REGION WATER & SEWER COMPANY’S  
RESPONSE TO STAFF’S  STATUS REPORT  

 
COMES NOW Lake Region Water & Sewer Company (LRWS) and submits this 

response to Staff’s status report filed on April 27, 2010: 

1. In paragraph 7 of its Staff’s status report, Staff states rather succinctly that “Dr. 

Stump and Mr. Summers made an agreement with Staff to execute their subpoenas at a later 

date.”    To amplify Staff’s report, LRWS’s understanding of the agreement was that if Mr. 

Brown, Ms. Golsby, RPS Properties LP or Ms. Stump did not appear for deposition on the 

morning of April 27, 2010, the depositions of Dr. Stump and Mr. Summers would be postponed 

and rescheduled.   

2. After review of paragraph 10 of Staff’s status report, LRWS confirmed and 

advised the Staff that the specimen of a “Four Seasons Lakesites Inc. Sale Contract” to which   

Mr. Summers referred during his testimony on April 26, 2010 was attached to LRWS’s response 

to Data Request 59.1 made on December 12, 2009.   Staff’s “Motion to Clarify” filed on April 

28, 2010 corrects paragraph 10 of Staff’s status report.  
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Mark W. Comley    
Mark W. Comley       Mo. Bar  28847 
Newman, Comley & Ruth P.C. 
601 Monroe Street, Suite 301 
P.O. Box 537 
Jefferson City, MO  65102-0537 
(573) 634-2266 (voice) 
(573) 636-3306 (facsimile) 
comleym@ncrpc.com 
 
Attorneys for Lake Region Water & Sewer Co.  
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE  

 I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the above and foregoing document was 
sent via email, on this 29th day of April, 2010, to: 
  
Jaime Ott at jaime.ott@psc.mo.gov;  
Craig Johnson at craigsjohnson@berrywilsonlaw.com;  
Lisa Langeneckert at llangeneckert@sandbergphoenix.com;  
Office of Public Counsel at opcservice@ded.mo.gov; and 
General Counsel's Office at gencounsel@psc.mo.gov. 
 
       /s/ Mark W. Comley    

 

 


